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7th July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
BEEWELL PROGRAMME 
  
We are excited to be supporting the #BeeWell programme in the Autumn Term. 
#BeeWell is England’s largest youth-centred programme focused on young people’s 
wellbeing and is designed to bring together schools, communities and young people 
to act together for positive change. 
 
In the autumn term, pupils in Years 8, 9 and 10 will take part in a survey about their 
wellbeing. Attached is an opt-out form from the University of Manchester detailing 
the research they are undertaking and answering frequently asked questions about 
the project. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Payne 
Headteacher 
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